
 

  

SOFIST LOGO DESIGN COMPETITION 

Are you ready to unleash your creativity? Then this is your chance to shine. The Society of Finance 

Students (SoFiSt) at the Department of Finance of the Faculty of Management and Finance is 

thrilled to announce the launch of a competition to design the official logo for our society. This is 

your opportunity to leave a lasting mark on our faculty and university community. 

Who can participate? This competition is open to all students of the Faculty of Management and 

Finance, University of Ruhuna. Whether you're studying finance or any other discipline, we 

welcome your creative ideas! 

How to Participate? 

 Design: Design a captivating logo that represents the spirit of the Society of Finance 

Students. The design needs to be simple and fit for an academic institution. 

 Submit: Send your design findept@mgt.ruh.ac.lk on or before 12th  May 2024 

 Our expert panel of judges will carefully review all submissions and select the winning 

design. 

What's in it for you? 

 Recognition: The winning design will become the official logo of the Society of Finance, 

proudly displayed across official websites and in all official communications. 

 Letter of Appreciation: The winner will receive a valuable letter of appreciation from the 

Department of Finance, recognizing your outstanding contribution. 

 Opportunity: Showcase your design skills to potential employers and stand out in your 

future career endeavours. 

Don't miss this incredible opportunity. Start designing now and be a part of history. 
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